
 
 

 

 
 

A rendering of the new Generals Bridge that will extend Cliveden Street and connect Hancock Street with  
Thomas E. Burgin Parkway in Quincy Center. 

 
 

 

New bridge to link busy areas in Quincy Center 
 

By Jill Terreri Ramos, Globe Correspondent  |  March 09, 2018 
 
Motorists, cyclists, and pedestrians will soon have a new option for traveling from Hancock Street to the 
Thomas E. Burgin Parkway in Quincy Center.  

Generals Bridge will create a new connection between areas of high activity in Quincy Center, and will honor 
military veterans and modern-day generals with roots in Quincy, representatives of the Koch administration told 
city councilors at a meeting March 5.  

The state’s Department of Transportation is funding the $7 million cost of the bridge and will maintain it once it 
is built, said Frank Tramontozzi, an engineer with the city who works on downtown projects. 

 
 

Quincy Bridge: A Preview 
 

By Leslie Anderson, Globe Staff  |  April 29, 2018 
 
Quincy residents will have a chance Monday to weigh in on the city’s plans to take land by eminent domain for 
the construction of a new bridge in Quincy Center. 

Generals Bridge will extend Cliveden Street between Hancock Street and the Thomas E. Burgin Parkway. It 
will have plaques honoring military veterans and modern-day generals with roots in Quincy. 

The state Department of Transportation is funding the $7 million cost of the bridge, but the city must obtain the 
rights of way. Construction is expected to begin by the end of the year. The public hearing starts at 7 p.m. at 
City Hall. 


